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As a business owner and medical patient, I urge the committee to vote OUGHT NOT 
TO PASS on LD 1847. By instituting a redundant trace systemn like Metrc, you are 
unfairly burdening small farmers with astronomicalncosts that will force them out of 
business. As a caregiver, im already required to get records of sales for 7 yearsbin 
order to keep my license, so why should i be forced to pay even more money to have 
an outside party track it, especially when this system is constantly abused in other 
states. 


